
BDR 54-976
AB 325

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: March 22, 2015
Agency Submitting: Nevada Department of Corrections

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2014-15

Fiscal Year
2015-16

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

The Department of Corrections has reviewed BDR # 54-976 which creates the business of a private professional 
guardian. The proposed law establishes the licensure requirements for individuals or firms who perform the duties of a 
guardian. A licensee who doesn't abide by the requirements of public supervision imposed by the Commissioner of 
Financial Institutions will be guilty of a category D felony.  As it is often the case with new crimes, the NDOC is unable 
to estimate the possible number of cases that will result in conviction.  Thus, the impact of the proposed NRS cannot 
be determined at this time.

Scott K. SiscoName

Title Deputy Director

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION'S COMMENTS Date Tuesday, March 17, 2015

The agency's response appears reasonable.
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DirectorTitle
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